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Christy K. Sweet FILED

51/68 Moo 6 Cherng-Telay
Thalang, Phuket, Thailand 83110 AUG 25 2021
ELIZABZTH A. BROWN

Mobile 66 94 807 0376 ool i

-

FHIEF DEPUTY GLERK

Re ADKT 581 Study of rule changes in virtual advocacy.

Dear Chief Judge Hardesty, ,
via Clerk of The Court Ellzabeth Brown,

Plcase consider letting Pro Se Litigants use the online filing systems.
It is a considerable disadvantage to not have use of that system as
licensed attorneys do.

[s it not a violation of Equal Protection?

I myself may well lose a case as I am in Thailand where mailings from
the court to me can take four weeks or more to arrive and I can miss
deadlines because of it.
Thank you for your attention and ¢onsideration of this matter.
Respectfully

Christy K. Sweet |

Christy Sweet
(66) (Inside Thailand, dial 0...) 94 807 0376

Please note, I'm not always online, so the best way to contact me quickly is through mobile calls or text
messages to the phone above.
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